
Welcome to Ivy Chapel UCC!  
We’re grateful you’ve joined us for Sunday Worship. 

First Sunday of the month Communion is offered.  (Keeping You Posted) 
Ivy Chapel’s KYP  

Deacons appreciate everyone’s cooperation in maintaining a safe and welcoming worship environment.   
We ask that everyone continue to respect those with compromised immune systems and take precautions as needed.  

Find out more about us by visiting our website or following us on Facebook. 

<——www.facebook.com/IvyChapel     www.ivychapel.org——>  

Sept. 21, 2025 

21 Sept 2025, Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost: Jeremiah 8:18—9:1, Amos 8:4-7, Psalm 79:1-9,  
Psalm 113,1 Timothy 2:1-7, Luke 16:1-13  

Pastoral Care Training 
 Training is for Deacons, Care Corp, and 

Mary & Marthas. It is also open to anyone 
interested in joining those ministries.   

The meeting will take place immediately 
after worship on Sept. 28th in the  

pastor's office.  We will be focusing on 
questions and answers plus refreshing 

basic pastoral care skills.   

The Mary and Matha Women’s Group will 
meet THIS Tue., Sept. 23 at 1 p.m. in the 
Multipurpose Room.  We will have a brief 
meeting and then adjourn to the kitchen 

 to clean and organize there.   
Everyone is welcome  

and do come if you love to clean! 

Hello, I just wanted to reach out and let you 
guys know that whenever I drive past your 

church, your delightful, welcoming signs  
always make me smile. I'm not religious  
myself, but I see the good you guys are 

putting out into the world and I felt  
compelled to reach out and thank you.  
The world needs more of that and your  

positivity, good, and allyship does not go  
unnoticed. (Not to mention, when looking 

on your website to find your email,  
the flags there too!) Thank you!!! <3   

These words of inspiration were 
emailed to Ivy this week and with  
permission shared with everyone. 

Such a blessing to know Ivy is 
Encouraging to others! 

Every Child’s Hope 
 Halloween Candy Drive 

 

We are again collecting donations 
for Every Child’s Hope for 
 Halloween. The kids have  

requested sour candy or Skittles 
over chocolate. They also enjoy 

chips and other snack food. 
There will be a container in the  

Narthex starting this Sunday 
through October 26th. 

 

       Thank you for  
    remembering the  
      children at ECH. 

https://www.facebook.com/IvyChapel/
http://www.ivychapel.org


➢  Outside Groups: Juniper Root Woodland Microschool M-F;  Square Dancing 2nd F; TKD M/T/W/Th;  
             AA Meetings Tue & Sat, women’s Tue/Thur, Young People’s- Sun  

28 Sept 2025, Sixteenth Sunday after Pentecost: Jeremiah 32:1-3a and 6-15, Amos 6:1a and 4-7, 
 Psalm 91:1-6 and 14-16, Psalm 146, 1 Timothy 6:6-19, Luke 16:19-31  

Calling ALL Youth 

 ➢ Men’s luncheon Oct 15 Yellowstone Café 165 Lamp & Lantern, Town & Country, 

Happy Anniversary to... CARE CORPS 
➢ sep Gail Thoele 314-576-0091  
➢ oct  Jan Wirtz 314-740-7385  

GREETER/USHER 
14 Sept — Diann and Jim Sheahan 
21 Sept — Donna Grote and Jan Wirtz 

LITURGIST 
21 Sept — Diann Sheahan 
28 Sept — Kathryn Kuntzman  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Trish and Mark Baker 

9/23/2006  

Confirmation Class for youth 

 currently in the 8th grade or higher 
will begin in October.  Classes are 
planned for 1st & 3rd Sundays after  
worship. Sessions will be 1 hour in 
length and food will be provided.   

For more information contact Linda 
Lowry or Pastor Carol,  

pastorcarol@ivychapel.org or  
call the church office– 314-434-4991 

"Faith 101" for youth in 5th, 6th & 

7th grades will begin in October.   
Classes are planned on the 3rd Sunday of 

each month after worship.  Sessions will be 
less than 1 hour in length and food will be 
provided.  For more information, contact 

Linda Lowry, Jo Ann Moody or  
Pastor Carol, pastorcarol@ivychapel.org  
or call the church office 314-434-4991.  

  Give Blood-Save a Life           MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

                                                                     Ivy Chapel will be hosting a Blood Drive  
                                                                 on Thursday Nov. 6th.  Look for more information  

                                                              to come in future KYPs and Vines. 

                                         

Please join Ivy in wishing 
Dick Volz  

a Happy 90th Birthday  
TODAY Sunday, Sept. 21! 

mailto:pastorcarol@ivychapel.org
mailto:pastorcarol@ivychapel.org

